
 
 
 
Date: 23 January 2007 
 
To: American Telecommunications Certified Body 
 6731 Whittier Avnue 
 Suite C110 
 McLean, Virginia 22101 
 
From: MEI 
 1301 Wilson Drive 
 West Chester, Pa. 19380 
 
Subject: Letter of Agency 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
  
 Please be advised that MEI authorizes Washington Laboratories, Ltd. to act on our 
behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to American Telecommunications 
Certified Body, Inc. (ATCB) 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 
pursuant to Section 53011 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, 
as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that 
includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thanks you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
Robert M.Carney 
Product Compliance Manager 
Tel: 610-430-2697 
Fax: 601-430-2795 
e-mail: bob.carney@meigroup.com 
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